
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 CC: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger, Motor Equipment Operator 

  

 Date: November 29, 2022 

 

 Re:  November Maintenance Report 

 

 

1. General Village Maintenance:    The street sweeper has been going out on a daily basis.  

The last camera was received and installed at the Tain Drive location.  We rented a tow 

behind air compressor from ABC Tool Rental to winterize all of the village irrigation 

systems.  The 2003 and 1993 Internationals went to Syosset Trucks for their yearly 

inspection and preventative maintenance, the 1993 needed some exhaust work performed 

to pass inspection. The tennis courts were closed and nets and dividers were removed for 

the winter.  Firemasters came in and performed our yearly check on all fire extinguishers 

in the vehicles and trucks.  After meeting with Deputy Mayor Chaleff to address a 

erosion concern at the catch basin at the end of Wensley Drive East, a retaining wall was 

constructed using pressure treated 6x6 timbers.   

 

2. Village Street Lights:  A “kick-off” meeting was held with the contractor and engineers 

to discuss the future street light project. 

 


